
 

Our Ref: 3020/50, 4020/50, 5020/50 

 
NOTICE 

 
EXTENSIONS OF TIME 

 
This is to advise that the assessment periods for the proposed Access Arrangements 
for the pipelines listed below have been extended.  Sections 2.21 and 2.22 of the 
National Third Party Access Code for Natural Gas Pipeline Systems require that the 
period for assessing a proposed Access Arrangement be extended by up to 2 months 
on one or more occasions if the total period of assessment exceeds 6 months. 

The following extensions of time for the assessment period are granted pursuant to 
section 2.22 of the Code: 

• Dampier to Bunbury Natural Gas Pipeline (licence number WA: PL 40) to 
15 October 2001. 

• Goldfields Gas Pipeline (licence number WA: PL 24) to 15 October 2001. 

• Tubridgi Pipeline System (licence numbers WA: PL 16 and 19) to 
21 October 2001. 

The Final Decisions on the proposed Access Arrangement for the Goldfields Gas 
Pipeline and the Dampier to Bunbury Natural Gas Pipeline are expected before the 
end of the year.  The Final Decision and approva l of the proposed Access 
Arrangement for the Tubridgi Pipeline System is scheduled for release in the next few 
weeks. 
 
Please direct any inquiries to Mr Robert Pullella +61 8 9213 1944 or Mr Michael 
Jansen +61 8 9213 1925. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
KEN MICHAEL 
GAS ACCESS REGULATOR 
 
15 August 2001 
 
 


